
Van Horne, W. C. 

J. J. Hill apparently had a hand in 
helping to select Van Horne for the position 
of General Manager of the Canadian Pasific 
Railroad in 1881. 

See: Canadian Pacific Railway Company Lester- 
press Volume, May 17, 1881-JZ&ua~y 3, 

1882 



Van Horne, W. C. 

See letter to Hill from Van Horne, dated 
April 21, 1886 re B a B a  amd China trade, 
and intention of Canadian Pacific R.R. to 
establish a first class-:steamship line 
across the Pacific Ocean. 

Filed in General Correspondence. 


